
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 10th May 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you a lovely weekend in the sunshine! 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 47 children 

out of  52 received  

Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  This is 

more than last week– well done.   

Unfortunately 3 children missed 

out on their Dojo points for  

arriving into school late. 

 Forest School  
 

 

Here are the groups for 

Forest School for next 

Monday... 

 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own named 

welly boots. 

If this lovely weather  

continues...please make sure that 

your child has sun cream applied 

before school.  They will also need 

a named sun hat and water bottle 

in school every day. 

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Remi-Rose  

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Alfie  

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Mayleigh  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Luca T 

Quinn  

Theo W-F 

Thank you to everyone who reads 

at home every day.  We have  

noticed that these are the children 

who have made the 

most rapid progress. 


